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2 7 MAY 2019
The Honourable Councillor Philip Ruddock 
Mayor
Hornsby Shire Council 
PC Box 37
HORNSBY NSW 1630

c.
DearJiMyor,

Thank you for your correspondence of 18 March 2019 regarding changes to Hornsby Shire Council’s 
boundary. I appreciate the concerns you have raised about the impacts on Hornsby residents 
following these changes.

As your correspondence notes, the NSW Government has invested significant funding to improve 
recreational opportunities for Hornsby residents, including $50 million to rehabilitate Hornsby Quarry 
and $40 million to develop new sporting fields at Westleigh.

Furthermore, the NSW Government will continue to work with Hornsby Shire Council in order to 
resolve this long standing matter.

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to your community and for taking the time to raise this 
important matter with me again.

Yours faithfully.

Gladys Berejiklian MP 
Premier

CC: The Hon Dominic Perrottet MP, Member for Epping 
The Hon Matt Kean MP, Member for Hornsby
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